
BDR 54-692
AB 294

EXECUTIVE AGENCY

FISCAL NOTE
AGENCY'S ESTIMATES Date Prepared: March 19, 2015
Agency Submitting: Department of Health and Human Services, Division of Public and Behavioral Health

Items of Revenue or
Expense, or Both

Fiscal Year
2014-15

Fiscal Year
2015-16

Fiscal Year
2016-17

Effect on Future 
Biennia

Total 0 0 0 0

Explanation (Use Additional Sheets of Attachments, if required)

BDR 54-692 will not have a fiscal impact to the Division of Public and Behavioral Health.

The training required under Section 1 is already being met for state staff and contractors due to accreditation 
requirements.  The requirement to approve continuing education credits rests with the various professional clinical 
boards.  Certain information is already being reported to the Council on Veterans Affairs; the Division would not incur 
additional costs by expanding this information reporting.

Mark WinebargerName

Title ASO IV

DEPARTMENT OF ADMINISTRATION'S COMMENTS Date Thursday, March 19, 2015

The agency's response appears reasonable.

James R. Wells, CPAName

Interim DirectorTitle
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